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WELCOME BACK

Dear Sherman Community Members,

Welcome to the 2014-2015 school year!  I am so excited to begin the year and celebrate all the wonders of school and community! 

I am pleased to announce our new staff members.  Kara Athilo will be our new Language Arts teacher replacing Jenifer Aikman.  Christine Olsen officially replaces Karen Martin as our Social Worker.  Last year Christine completed a long term assignment as our social worker.  Sarah Mannino will be joining our third grade team.  Last year, Sarah completed a longer term assignment in Kindergarten and then in fourth grade.  Previously Sarah was our intern. Additionally Allyson Valentine joins our first grade team.  Allyson completed a long term assignment in first grade last year and did her student teaching with Mrs. Walters.  Previously Allyson was a volunteer with Mrs. Kopchik.  We have some additional staff changes.  Laura Williams will be our new Spanish teacher.  Brian Borelli will be our new band teacher and Veronica Kiss will be our new strings teacher.  Our building substitute is Christina Robinson and our intern is not yet hired. 

You have received information in Infinite Campus that explains our rotating schedule.  It sounds confusing but with time, we will all get it down pat!  Keep that calendar handy for reference and we will do the same in the office.  I will be discussing this and our goals for the school year at my first principals breakfast on Friday, September 12th at 9:00.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Kindergarten and new student orientation will be held on Wednesday, August 27th from 8:30 – 9:30.  The first full day of school for everyone is Thursday, August 28th. 

Enjoy the rest of the summer. We will see you all next week!

Until next time……happy days!

Warmly,

Eileen
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